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Weekly News – Friday 24th January 2020  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We have had a fantastic arts week focusing on the 
‘Magic of the Circle’. The exhibition will be on the 6th and 
7th where you are invited to come and view your child’s 
artwork! 

This week in Maths, we have learned how to multiply up 3-
digit by 1-digit using the formal method. It is really 
important that your child knows their times tables to 
enable them to use this method efficiently.  

We have taught the children how to use singular and 
plural possessive apostrophes and there will be a test on 
this next Friday.  

Just a reminder that children need to be in school uniform 
for our trip to Tate Britain on Tuesday. You should now be 
aware if your help is needed on this day. Thanks again for 
your continued support.  

Have a lovely weekend! 

Year 4 Team  

P 

Homework Reminder 

Please complete Mathletics. Please also continue practising times 
tables. The children need to know all tables up to 12 x 12. 

All children should have received their spellings to learn for Spring 
Term. If they do not have a copy, ask the class teacher. 

Reading – polite reminder. Please could parents and carers sign 
Reading Records to confirm that you have checked what your child 
is reading and that you have heard them read at least once. Thanks 

 

Date Reminders 
 

Tuesday 28th January 

Tate Britain 

6th and 7th February 

Artwork Exhibition 

14th February  

Last day of the half term! 

 Announcements  
There is a significant 
outbreak of head lice across 
the school. Please check 
your child even if you don’t 
think they have them! 

We recommend the wet 
combing method (not 
chemical lotions) and 
parents/carers can find out 
all about it 
here: https://www.chc.org/w
hat-is-bug-busting/ 
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